TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH

MINUTES

Historic Review Committee
Via GoToMeeting
Friday, October 1, 2021
11:00 a.m.

1. The meeting was called to order at 11:02 p.m.

2. Hutchins moved to approve the minutes of the September 3, 2021 meeting as submitted. The
motion, seconded by Hogarty, carried. Voting in favor: Disbrow, Hutchins, Hogarty Opposed:
none

3. Old business: pending application
There was discussion about next steps for the pending application for 270 Green Hill Road. With
the passage of the new regulation regarding the preservation of historic buildings and
structures, it is hoped that the demolition permit will be rescinded. If not, the homeowners
need to proceed with notifiying the public about pending demolition with a legal notice and
signage. The homeowners will be sent a reminder letter next week.

4. New business: community outreach
Suggestions were made regarding a campaign to promote the history of significant buildings in
town, and to inform prospective buyers about the demolition delay ordinance. It was suggested
that a note be added to the building files of each of the properties on the list of historically
significant buildings compiled by RlverCog. Cross indexing of the book, currently in the vault,
will begin next week. Future publicity projects were noted, and could be facilitated by
collaboration with the Town Historian, the Historical Society and the Library.

5. The meeting adjourned at 11:25 a.m.

Elizabeth Disbrow, Chair



